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Rep. Bowen statement on DOC Internal Affairs Unit 
Workers say unit was eliminated for work that shed negative light on Governor 

 
MADISON – Rep. David Bowen (D-Milwaukee) issued the following statement upon the news 

that employees from the Department of Corrections Internal Affairs Unit reported they were let 

go because of their work in uncovering the alleged abuse of children at Lincoln Hills and Copper 

Lake: 

 

“The Internal Affairs Unit did good work in exposing Governor Walker’s failure to protect kids 

at Lincoln Hills. They should be commended for doing their job well by shedding light on the 

abuse and neglect of vulnerable children. 

 

“Instead, Governor Walker chose the unethical route of eliminating Internal Affairs because its 

discoveries hurt him politically. This retribution is a shameful attempt to prevent future – and 

potentially current – abuses from being uncovered. 

 

“Wisconsin families deserve better than to have a governor who literally puts his own political 

career above the wellbeing of children he is charged with protecting.” 
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